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Rep. Considine offers assistance to local dairy farmers 

following Grassland cutbacks 

 

Madison – In response to the Grassland Dairy contract cutbacks that were recently announced in 

Wisconsin, Rep. Dave Considine (D-Baraboo) offered his support to local dairy farmers in the 81st 

District. 

 

“The Grassland Dairy announcement has been extremely difficult for dairy farmers all over our state,” 

Considine said. “I want my constituents to know that my office is here to help. If you live in the 81st 

Assembly District, have been impacted by the Grassland cutbacks, and need help, please reach out and 

let me know. It’s my job as your legislator to help you find the state resources you need, and I am happy 

to help in any way I can.” 

 

Rep. Considine’s office can be reached by phone at (608) 266-7746 or by email at 

Rep.Considine@legis.wisconsin.gov. 

 

The 81st Assembly District covers portions of Sauk, Columbia, Iowa, and Dane counties. To find out if 

you live in the 81st District, please visit http://legis.wisconsin.gov/ and enter your address in the “Find 

My Legislators” field. 
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